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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT:    NGO     
PROJECT NO.:   19-03 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 14, BLOCK 1, LOT 20 
REVIEW DATE:   15 FEBRUARY 2019  
MEETING DATE:   21 FEBRUARY 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: VALDINA CONSULTING ENGINEERS  
 

1. Town of Newburgh water and sewer connection notes should be added to the plans. 
 

2. Orange County Planning Department referral is required due to proximity to state highway. 
 

3. Mike Donnelly’s comments regarding the existing non-conforming lot size and the note 
identifying Section 185-18 to be utilized as a two family house should be received. 
 

4. Dose volume for the siphon chamber should be identified on the plans, including calculations.  
Siphon chamber does not appear to be required based on septic system design.  Gravity flow 
appears to be available from the septic tank to the proposed septic field.  
 

5. Zoning Bulk Table requirements for two family should be added to the plans.  Bulk Table 
depicts single family residence requirements. 
 

6. Applicant’s representative is asked to discuss the area shown on the south side of the 
proposed two family residence.  Is this additional parking or garage. 
 

7. Mason sand specification must appear on plans utilizing Elgin septic systems. 
 

8. Discrepancy in design flow rate in septic chart 660 gallons per day versus the 780 gallons per 
day identified in the design should be addressed. 
 

9. The EAF filled out on the NYSDEC data base identifies the project in a critical Environmental 
Area, the Chadwick Lake Reservoir CEA.  This item is crossed out on the form.  A review of  
 
the mapping does identify the project in the Chadwick Lake Critical Environmental Area.  
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Projects in the Critical Environmental Area are by definition a Type I Action requiring 
coordinated review. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 






































































